

5-27-21

HPX – PMC meeting notes

Present:

Mikael, Gregor, Giannis, Hartmut, Nikunj, Michael, Johh, Adrian, Auriane

Mikael

1.7 Release

Reached out to Kevin for an Apex tag

Hartmut

Fix for Summit should be included

What to do about Mac problem Patrick reported

Fixed the collectives so that they can be reused

Should be ready soon

John will work on his 2 PRs

Discussion about renaming tag invoke and functionality. Hartmut will discuss with Augustine.

C++ 17 branch will be merged after the release.

Discussion about splitting HPX into distributed and local versions after 17 release